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	Astmoor News Review


	Monday 15th April 2024
	Easter Bingo
Thank you to everybody that supported our Easter Bingo recently. It was a lovely evening and we raised ????? which we will spend carefully in the coming weeks.

          ---------------------------

Spring Chicks

Today we will be taking delivery of some live eggs which we will incubate and care for until they hatch into lovely spring chicks. The children always look forward to this. Our Facebook page will provide updates as they hatch!

               --------------------

Scholastic Book Fayre

We will be hosting another school book fayre soon following the successful event last year. The books are due to arrive on Wednesday 24th April and we will send further information out before then.

                -----------------

Theatre Company

On Friday 26th April we will welcome Image Musical Theatre Company once again when they join us to share the story of The Selfish Giant. This is always a lovely event for the children as many of them also get to perform with the theatre group.
              -------------------

	After School Clubs

We will continue to run the same after school clubs as last half term so if your child had previously attended one, they are welcome to come again.

We will send further information about new clubs that will be starting this term.

            -----------------------

Year 6 SATs Exams

We are fast approaching Year 6 SATs week which takes place from Monday 13th May. The children have been working really hard to prepare themselves for the exams. Please support your children during SATs week by ensuring they sleep well and have a good breakfast each morning.

                 ----------------

Inset Days

Our final two Inset Days of the year will take place on Thursday 20th and Friday 21st June. School will be closed to the children on both of these days.
               -------------------

Summer Term Dates

We will shortly send a full list of important dates for this summer term.

                 -----------------

	Welcome Back!
Welcome back to school following the long Easter Break. We hope you have all enjoyed spending family time together and are now looking forward to the summer term ahead.

New SEND Bases

This term we will be opening our two new Special Needs Resource Bases. We have several new members of staff joining the team as follows: 

FS/KS1 Resource Base

Mrs Rachael Williams

Mrs Rhianna Gill

Miss Francesca Hughes (Miss Hughes will be transferring from our Foundation Stage class to the new base)

KS2 Resource Base

Mrs Hayley Stapleton

Mr Brian Egan

Mrs Michelle Marsland

We look forward to welcoming them all to our school and hope they enjoy working with us.

              ---------------------------

New Children

We have a number of new children starting this week so we would also like to offer a warm welcome to them and their families.

                ----------------------
Increase in Cost of School Meals

Just a reminder that the cost of school meals is rising from today to £2.90.

                -------------------- 
	
	

	
	
	


